
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Longitudinal Support Network to Help Us Grow Generations of GPs 
 

Do you want to INSPIRE and BE INSPIRED? 
 
We are looking for enthusiastic medical students, Foundation Doctors, GP registrars and GPs at all stages 
in their career to join a new and exciting pilot project with the Derby and Derbyshire LMC and University of 
Nottingham. 
 
What does it involve? 
  

o Working with your “family” of contacts over a 5-6 month period (max 30-60 minutes per 
month) 

o Meeting virtually or face to face with your contact over a period of 5-6 months 
o Attending a launch event on Thursday 6th February 2020 6-8pm 
o Attending a focus group on Thursday 11th June 2020 6-8pm 

 
What do we need in our participants?  
 

o Enthusiasm 
o Passion and energy 
o Forward thinking 
o Team-work 
o Communication skills 

 
Want to know more?  
 
Contact Dr Shehla Imtiaz-Umer:  gpacademy@icloud.com  
Please put “HUGG” into the subject. 
 
Interested in taking part? 
 
Scan the QR code to complete the expression of interest form or email gpacademy@icloud.com 

Dr Shehla Imtiaz-Umer 
GPTF Fellow and Project Lead – HUGG 
In association with DDLMC GPTF and GP 
Academy 


